SHERWOOD MILL POND COMMITTEE
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION and RESCHEDULING
July 28, 2022

The Sherwood Mill Pond Committee meeting scheduled for Thursday, July 28,
2022 has been cancelled and rescheduled to Wednesday, July 13, 2022 at 5:00
p.m. An agenda will be posted when it becomes available.

Posted with the Town Clerk on Tuesday, June 14, 2022.
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